HOLY REDEEMER HIGH SCHOOL
159 S. Pennsylvania Boulevard

Wilkes-Barre, PA 18701-3394

Dear Member of the Class of 2021,


As a senior you will be given an opportunity to apply for a parking space in the school student parking lot.  The number of spaces in the lot is limited, and some of those spaces need to be reserved for staff parking.  Therefore, in order to ensure that all seniors who wish to park in the student lot have an opportunity to apply for a space, we will accept senior parking requests through Friday, August 14, 2020.  If there are enough spaces available at that time for all seniors who have applied, all requests will be honored. However, if there are more requests than there are spaces, a lottery will be held and spaces assigned to those who have submitted all necessary material. The fee will be returned to students whose names are not drawn and who, as a result, are not awarded a spot.  These applications will be kept on file should spaces become available.   


Therefore, if you wish a parking space for the 2020-2021 year please fill out the form below, attach a photocopy of your license to it and enclose it and a decal fee of $65.00 in an envelope marked: “Senior Parking Permit – Attention Mrs. Sciacca.” You may mail the form or hand in the form at the Main Office (Monday –Friday, 8:00 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.) by Friday, August 14, 2020.  Be sure to enclose the $65.00 fee (make checks payable to: Holy Redeemer High School). Please note that the decal will be valid for the entire school year. The form must be filled out accurately and completely; otherwise, it will not be processed.  Students applying must have a valid driver’s license by August 14, 2020.  If you may be driving a different vehicle to school some days next year, please write all the information for that second vehicle on the back of the form. 

Please note that the student’s school registration must be complete in order to apply for a parking space.
Students with inappropriate decals or signage on their vehicles and students who fail to adhere to the traffic and parking regulations, or who violate the directions of school parking lot supervisors will have their parking privilege revoked.  

I hope this process will facilitate the distribution of the parking permits.  Remember that since not all spaces are the same size and traffic patterns need to be respected, the size of vehicle registered (trucks, SUVs, midsize, compacts, etc.) may have an impact on where a particular vehicle is assigned.  The permit number will correspond to the space number in the lot.   

If you have any questions, please see or call Mrs. Sciacca at the school (570-829-2424).





- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

HOLY REDEEMER SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1 HIGH SCHOOL

2020-2021 PARKING APPLICATION

Due on or before Friday, August 14, 2020
NAME_________________________________________________________Grade _______________
_
MAKE OF CAR _________________________    MODEL OF CAR____________________________
SOFT TOP (Jeep style or convertible) (please circle)       YES 
 NO

YEAR  _________      COLOR _______               (Circle One        ) Compact  Mid-Size  Full-Size  Truck



 
LICENSE PLATE  NUMBER ____________________                PHONE # (Home)__________________ 








                       (Student Cell) _____________________

Please Note:  A Copy of the Applicant’s License Must Be Attached To This Application.  

Students are advised to lock their vehicles and NOT leave valuables in view!  

The security of the permit and the vehicle is the student’s responsibility!  
Holy Redeemer High School assumes NO responsibility for loss or damage.
-----------------------------------------------------FOR OFFICE USE ONLY  ------------------------------------------

 PERMIT NUMBER  


DATE ISSUED 


  DECAL  PAYMENT  

___________________


_______________


___________________

